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Hong Kong
@ Productivity Council
EHEENRER

Executive Director & &

15 June 2007

Mr. Stephen Mak

Deputy Government Chief Information Officer (Operation)
Commerce, Industry and Technology Bureau

15/F, Wanchai Tower, 12 Harbour Road

Wan Chai

Dear Mr. Mak,

Reply to Public Consultation on the Review on
Administration of Internet Domain Names in Hong Kong

In response to the consultation paper your office sent on 7 May
2007, I discussed with colleagues in related fields and have come to the
conclusion that the administration of Internet domain names is out of the
expertise of the Hong Kong Productivity Council (HKPC). Therefore we
respectfully decline to comment on the paper.

Yours faithfully

(Wilson WY Fung)
Executive Director
Hong Kong Productivity Council
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